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To whom it may concern

We live in Atlanta which is just above Glenhope cottages,overlooking Great
Porth.Although we are retired from the accommodation business we understand the havock
of having barges of rocks dumped in the bay and thirty tonne dumpers transporting them
around the beaches and shore from April to September, during peak holiday time.This is
the exact opposite to the information that we were given that the work would be from
September to April.

As you know ,visitors come to these islands to enjoy peaceful beach and walking holidays
with clear water to swim in.

With such short notice of this work there is no time for proprietors to warn their visitors
who have booked,paid deposits and are committed to plane or boat tickets,to change their
minds without financial loss to all parties.

It 1s not the Islanders fault that permits were not obtained in time, but they are the ones
whose business and finance will be lost.

I hope there will be suitable compensation for any loss of earnings if this plan goes ahead.

Gerald and Gillian Langdon.





